
Read Me_CERES5.00.44_Object of Type Codeunit with ID 700 could not be found 

(Ceres5.00.44) 

Service Request or Support: N/A  

Issue addressed: The error "Object of Type Codeunit with ID 700 could not be found." can occur in 
Ceres 5.1 To replicate this error, select Show Document from the Item Card > drilldown on the Qty. 
on Agency Order field. 
 
 

Type  ID  Name 

 

Codeunit 700  Page Management 
 

This release does not present a change in system usage methodology. 

 

Resolution: Ceres was enhanced to address the reported issue such that the error no longer occurs. 
 


